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APRIL NEWSLETTER

Welcome to the new GM:

Dear Stansbury Service Agency Community,

We are delighted to announce Jim Hanzelka's appointment as the new
General Manager of Stansbury Service Agency. Many of you are already
familiar with Jim, who has been serving as Interim GM since mid-May.

During his time as Interim GM, Jim has demonstrated exceptional
leadership and spearheaded numerous positive organizational changes.
His dedication to excellence and his commitment to serving our
community have truly set him apart.

With Jim officially stepping into the role of General Manager, we are
confident that Stansbury Service Agency will continue to thrive under his
guidance. His extensive experience and innovative approach will
undoubtedly bring further success and growth to our agency.

Please join us in congratulating Jim on his well-deserved appointment.
We look forward to working together under his leadership as we
continue to uphold our mission of providing exceptional service to the
Stansbury community.

Sincerely,

Stansbury Service Agency Board of Directors
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GM Corner:

With Spring approaching we have started prepping for the summer season. Some areas will be
sprayed in the upcoming weeks for weeds so please be mindful of those areas with children and
pets. The chemicals we use are pet and child friendly, but | would still avoid areas where spraying has
been conducted to be extra cautious.

The playground equipment that was condemned in last fall's safety inspection has been inspected
and those items that need to be repaired or removed have been identified. The process of completing
repairs/removal will take place during April and we will be opening those areas as they meet the
safety criteria. We have a limited amount of replacement equipment on-hand and there are no funds
for purchase of new equipment this year.

A reminder that signage on agency property is limited to non-commercial signs only. All signage
must be approved by the agency in advance and stickers are placed on the signs when approval is
granted (so they are not removed). Signs are only allowed in designated areas (another reason for
getting your sign approved so you know where to put them).

Clubhouse Rental:

Do you need a space to hold a fun party or event? Come check out our open house on April 5 from
11:00 AM -1:00 PM. There will be a yummy treat and a raffle to win a free reservation (For the
upstairs or downstairs)! The Clubhouse will be accepting tour walk-ins on Mondays and scheduled
tours every weekday except for Wednesday. You can get 10% off your clubhouse reservation if you
book your reservation the 1st week in April for any future reservation. This offer is limited to the
first 10 reservations!
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ProShop - Welcome 2024:

Summer is on its way, and we are excited about the upcoming golf season at Stansbury Park Golf
Course. We have some fun things coming up at the golf course starting soon!

Leagues

League play starts mid-Aprill We have leagues for ladies, seniors, couples, and juniors. League play
is a great way to meet new people and enjoy fun formats with a little bit of competition. Please reach
out to us for questions, more details, and schedules for these leagues.

Junior Golf

We are excited to bring a full junior golf schedule to Stansbury Park Golf Course this year! If you have
kids who would like to play, we would love to find ways to get them involved. Check out our
upcoming junior golf activities: May 31- JR Golf Party. Free activities, games, and golf clubs are
available to the first 50 kids (size quantities are limited). More details are coming.

Golf Lessons

We have added two new golf professionals this year! From experienced players to beginners, we are
excited to help you reach your golf goals in 2024! If you are new to the game or looking to improve
your scores, please contact our staff.

Greens:
Winter 2024 Golf Course Update

This winter has provided a mix of conditions that have benefited all things concerned with the golf
course. Roughly a month of snow cover gave the course some protection and a break from golf during
the coldest part of the year. We opened for play at the end of January and have had many productive
playing days. The course received needed rain to keep the turf crowns hydrated but allowed the
course to remain open.

The staff is currently servicing mowers, getting them ready for the upcoming season. We have also
tried to smooth out some of the asphalt cart paths with road base. This spring we hope to finish the
irrigation wiring on holes 10 and 18. Another area of concentration will be reseeding fairway bare
spots. We will also continue to work on the irrigation system around the course as needed. We are
planning to aerify the greens mid-April, weather permitting. We have a contractor scheduled to spray
for broadleaf weeds on the golf course and green belts when it warms up, possibly end of March/early
April. Our overall goal is to continue to improve the golf course within the confines of our budget,
eventually becoming self-sustaining and relieving the financial burden of the agency.
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Reminders:

Get your watercraft registered including paddleboard, canoe, kayak, and boat. $5 per watercraft.
Service Agency Office Hours: Monday-Tuesday; Thursday-Friday 8-4 pm . Office closed on Wednesdays

Events:

e April 5, Clubhouse Open house 6 pm -8 pm
Apiril 27, Stansbury Park Lake Clean-Up Day, 10 am - 2 pm.
o The first food trucks night will be held the evening of the Lake Clean up from 5 pm-9 pm.
May 2, Thursday Night Food Trucks will start at Porter Way, 5 pm - 9 pm.
May 3, Friday Night Food Trucks will start at the lake by the clubhouse, 5 pm - 9 pm.
May 4, Mothers Day Event at the Clubhouse, 10 am - 12 pm

May 31, Movie at the Golf Course will be held in conjunction with the Youth Golf Development
More information is coming.

Mark your calendar for the Mother’s Day brunch on May 4, from 10-12 AM. This is a great activity for
children and youth to celebrate their mothers.. Sign-up will be coming soon. S5 for families.

o,d.\ers Day EVe,,
May 4
10 am -12 pm

Origami flowers, bouquet Junior Clinics Lady Clinics
arrangements, and a craft for

younger children

N STANSBURY Contact the Golf Course For
' More Information

STANSBURY PARK CLUBHOUSE

OPEN HOUSE

YUMMY TREATS & RAFFLE

Date: APRIL 27 Date: APRIL 5

Time: 6-8 pm

Time: loAM - 2PM Where: At the Clubhouse

u
(Across froi e golf course)
More details to come*
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